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August 11, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to navigate the start of school. Due to the needs around Digital 
Learning, we have changed the official first day of school to September 10th (excluding Kindergarten). This 
will allow parents time to pick up Chromebooks, textbooks and other materials needed for Digital Learning 
on September 8th and 9th. The schedule for picking up supplies will soon follow. 

Attached is the Digital Learning Handbook for parents. Please note, changes can be made at any time. If 
changes occur, you will receive an updated handbook as necessary. Please read the attached document 
containing OLL’s expectations and plans for Digital Learning this fall. 

Teachers return to the school site on August 31st for professional development. You will receive student 
Digital Learning schedules (which will include structured Zoom times) prior to the first day of school on 
September 10th. 

Thank you again, 
Matt Gregor  
Vice Principal  
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